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1st January 2021 
 
Key worker students due to attend school Tuesday 5th January onwards.  

 
Thank you for completing the key worker online form registering the days you intend to send 
your child. If your child travels into school using transport, the bus route is scheduled as 
normal. 

 
For students that return to school during the first week of term, we are advising that all those 
parents and carers book an online PCR test before the start of term via the Government 
website.  
https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test 

 
Please select the option that you have been asked to get a test by a local council (unless 
your child is showing symptoms of Covid-19). I appreciate this is short notice however we 
are strongly advising all students to have this done before returning to school next week.  

 
Students will be accessing the live remote lessons based in an IT room on site, students will 
be in mixed bubbles. Please ensure your child has a set of headphones if possible. 

 
When your child arrives into school, please ask them to head straight to the main hall by the 
main student entrance/PE area.  Staff will be around to guide Year 7 students who may not 
know where this area of the school is.  

 
Students will follow the usual school timings of the day and be expected to wear full uniform. 
Food will be available at break and lunch but a smaller choice due to students numbers.  

 
Please ensure your child brings with them a set of headphones, a water bottle and has a 
spare face covering. 

 
If you have any questions regarding transport or catering please contact 
amahoney@ormistonriversacademy.co.uk 

 
If you wish to change your mind about the days or report an absence please contact 
tpenberthy@ormistonriversacademy.co.uk 

 
If you have any other questions please feel free to contact me directly. 

 
Kind regards, 
 

 

 

 
 
 
Emma Baker 
Principal 
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